


I disagree with the incinerator proposed for Eastern Creek. I feel we are confronted with the 
rotting smell of disposal facilities we are surrounded by and have a very high incidence of asthma 
and respiratory conditions due to the amount of pollution in the area. The danger to our health 
that this proposal would create for the many thousands of residents should be considered very 
seriously. The smell produced from the nearby waste facilities in the area are extremely pungent 
and the high traffic volume produced from existing industrial sites are already creating enough 
pollution without adding an even greater danger to people's lives and well being with additional 
hazards and waste production. 


